
 
    
 
 
 

 
  
                                                                                                                  WRITER’S DIRECT DIAL NO: 
                                                                                740-897-7768 
 
October 2, 2020        CERTIFIED MAIL 
                RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
  
Mr. Bruno Pigott 
Commissioner 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
100 N. Senate Avenue 
Mail Code 50-01 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251 
 
Re: Indiana-Kentucky Electric Corporation 
           Clifty Creek Station  
 Notification of CCR Rule Information Posting   
 Annual EAP Review with Local Emergency Responders 
 
Dear Mr. Pigott: 
 
As required by 40 CFR 257.106(f)(6), the Indiana-Kentucky Electric Corporation (IKEC) 
is providing notification to the Commissioner of the Indiana Department of 
Environmental Management that documentation recording the annual exercise between 
IKEC representatives and local emergency responders is available for review on the 
facility’s publicly accessible internet site. The annual meeting is required per 40 CFR 
257.73(a)(3)(i)(E), and provides an opportunity for local emergency responders to 
review the Emergency Action Plan associated with each Clifty Creek Station CCR 
Surface Impoundment.    
 
This information can be viewed on OVEC’s publicly accessible internet site at: 
http://www.ovec.com/CCRCompliance.php 
   
If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please call me at   
(740) 897-7768. 
 
Sincerely,        

 
 
Tim Fulk  
Engineer II 
 
TLF:klr 

INDIANA-KENTUCKY ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
3932 U. S. Route 23 
P. O. Box 468 
Piketon, Ohio  45661 
740-289-7200 



OHIO VALLEY ELECTRIC CORPORATION INDIANA-KENTUCKY ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
 
 
 COMPANY CORRESPONDENCE 
 
  
Subject: 2020 Annual EAP Review Meeting  Date: October 1, 2020 
 
To: FILE From: T. L. Fulk 
  

 
 
On September 30, 2020, a meeting was held between IKEC 
Environmental Department personnel and Mr. Troy Morgan, the 
Director of Jefferson County, Indiana’s Emergency Management 
Agency. The purpose of the meeting was to review the Emergency 
Action Plans (EAP) associated with Clifty Creek Station’s CCR 
Surface Impoundments. Prior to the meeting, updated copies of 
the EAPs were provided to Mr. Morgan via email on September 15, 
2020, for his review. This meeting was meant to satisfy the 
requirements of 40 CFR 257.73(a)(3)(i)(E).  
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Attachment 
      

 


